
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents,  

 

Welcome back to the Summer Term 2025.  

 

As we return to what will be a packed term involving GCSE and ‘A’ Level exams, the start of 

the Young British Pilot course, a National Final involving our Year 7 students on the 20th May,  

trips to Greece, Paris and York in the middle of May, our Sports Day on the 3rd and 4th July for 

the Senior and Prep School respectively and our summer production of The Wiz at the 

Wyllyotts Theatre on the 10th July, we take a moment to reflect on what has been a very 

interesting Easter break.  

 

The Telegraph 

St. John’s Prep and Senior School featured in The Daily Telegraph twice, once for an academic 

achievement and the other relating to sport. The latter led to our school being discussed on 

Sky Sports! 

 

On the 16th April 2025, St. John’s was once again named in The Telegraph’s Best Private School 

Value for Money list and was awarded the highest possible rating of Very Good. This list takes 

into consideration both the grades each school achieve in their last GCSE and A Level 

examinations (2024) and also the fees they charge. Schools are then given a rating ranging 

from Very Good all the way down to Below Average or even Poor. It is extremely pleasing to 

see that St. John’s is consistently awarded the highest rating as it is a reflection of the efforts 

our students, teachers and senior leadership put into the school year after year.  

 

Parents can see the Telegraphs full list of schools and their ratings by clicking on the 

following link and then typing in either the schools name or postcode. 

www.telegraph.co.uk/money/private-school-labour-tax-raid-best-value/ 

 

For those parents that do not have a Telegraph subscription, we have provided snapshots of 

the article both relating to St. John’s and those schools in our area. 
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